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Comments: To whom it may concern;

 

These are my comments on the Granite Meadows project.

 

 

 

I support the vegetation and fuel treatments as long as they are done in moderation around existing trails so they

don't look like a clear cut and change the whole character of the trail and eliminate the natural shading.

 

I don't believe obliteration of roads is necessary and it is prohibitively expensive. Block those roads off and let

them grow back in naturally.

 

I think all user created and historically used trails should be looked at for inclusion into the system network if they

don't have environmental concerns.

 

I believe some of the non-motorized trails could be switched to motorized single track to further disperse use and

provide increased support for maintenance.

 

The outhouses could use roof extensions to make them easier to use for winter recreationists.

 

Signage in the area needs to be improved.

 

 

 

Brundage Mountain needs to do any vegetative changes to any land within the permit boundary to suit the needs

of the ski area.

 

 

 

I believe we need more mountain bike trails in the Bear Basin area.

 

 

 

I think you need to plan for more UTV type trails to be developed for that rapidly expanding user group.

 

 

 

Thanks for allowing my input, Scott Keithley member of CITRA and CIMBA


